
 
  
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Week Beginning: 22nd May                  Assembly Theme: Ramadan 

Breakfast Club is available each day from 7.45 am (cost £2.00 per pupil, per session)  

Aces after school childcare – representatives available from 3 pm each day 

MON 

 Year 2 Kingswood Residential visit 

 AM – Y4 cycle proficiency – group 1 

 Lunchtime rounders club 

 PM – Y6 swimming 
 After School Club:  Sports Club (Y5) – finishes at 4 pm – final session  

TUES 

 Year 2 Kingswood Residential visit 

 AM – Y4 cycle proficiency – group 2 

 Lunchtime athletics club  
 After School Club:  Street Dance (Y1) – final session – short performance for parents at 3.50 pm  

                        

WEDS 

 KS2 Well Done Assembly 

 Lunchtime cheerleading club  

 PM – Junior brass – don’t forget your instrument! 
 After School Club: Soccer 2000 (Rec – Y6) – finishes at 4.30pm – this club has to be paid for 

THURS  Lunchtime football club   

FRI 

 Lunchtime netball club   
 After School Club:  Gymnastics (Y6) – finishes at 4 pm – final Session  

Break up for half term 

Percentage Attendance week ending: 12th May  

Rec:  89.3                     Y3:  95.3                   Y6: 99.3 

Y1:   94.8                     Y4:  95.7                   AM Nursery: 92.0 

Y2:   96.1                     Y5:  98.3                   PM Nursery: 90.0  

 Children break up from school on Friday 26th May and return on Monday 5th June 

 

 During the summer term, all PE (including Soccer 2000) lessons will be outside.  Children should 

have appropriate outdoor kit and footwear in school on PE days.  

 

  out for club letters next week/first week back 

 

 Can I please remind parents to walk along the paths, NOT the driveway, especially when 

collecting children from after school clubs.  The driveway is for vehicular access only. 

 

 During the summer months, please make sure children have water bottles and sun hats in 

school.  Sun cream should be applied to children before they come to school.   

 

 Old £5 notes were withdrawn from circulation on 5th May 2017.  We will no longer be accepting 

them as payment in school.  Any bank will exchange the notes for you. 
 

 See overleaf for our summer events 

 

 

 

 

 



 


